August 9th, 2020

Dear Sunday School Parents, 

	Due to safety concerns for our students, the parish decided to move our Sunday School to a remote/ home learning platform. We will provide a workbook for each student to complete at home. A schedule of when each session will be due will also be provided. 

Some things to keep in mind when completing each section:

· The schedule is more of a pacing guideline. If you find your student needs more time to complete a section, please don’t feel that the student would be penalized in any way. 
· Please read directions carefully as some parts only require conversation and no written answer. 
· Some longer sections already have been divided up, so two weeks are given to complete it. 
· Place completed written work in a folder that will be in the back of church to be checked and counted as attendance.
· If you have any questions or concerns about the content in the workbook, do not hesitate to contact one of the teachers.

This is a constantly changing situation. When we are able to return to in person class, an announcement will be made in the bulletin. We appreciate your understanding. 

God Bless, 

St. Matthew’s Sunday School 

Rosanne Rawe (phone: 859-635-1572, email rrawe@nku.edu)
Julie Feinhauer (email: juliedianefeinhauer@gmail.com , cell phone: 859-653-0324)
Christine Thorwarth (email: nandcthorwarth@yahoo.com,  cell phone: 859-801-5421)

